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Principal’s Message 

 
Dear SIA Families - 
 

We are proud of all of our students for doing their personal best on 
ISTEP+ Part 1 this week. We are looking forward to seeing how much 
they grew this year. Please review this weeks newsletter and be sure to 
let us know if there are any questions. 
 
Remember tonight is our Tie's and Tiara's Dance! We look forward to 
seeing you and your student there. 
 
Have a great weekend!! 
 
Best, 
 
Mr. Spencer 
Principal 
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Chartwells wants your feedback completing a survey to make 
your child's lunch experience more enjoyable! Please type this 
link into a computer, smart phone, or tablet to answer the sur-
vey questions and give us your responses. Thank you! 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018   
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018
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Upcoming Events     

 Father/Daughter—Mother/Son 
Dance—3/2/18  

 End of the year fieldtrip register 
by Thursday, 3/15/18. 

 March 19—April 1st Start of Spring 
Break.  School Reconvenes  April 2nd. 

 

Registration  and payments can be 
made at http://appiantours.com 
School ID 5th gr. SIACincinnati2018 
School ID 6th gr. SIALouisville2018 

End of Day Transportation Changes                                                          
Please make sure to notify the office in 
the event your child needs to have a  
change in their transportation home.  
To endure that your child receives the 
information please call in by 2:00 p.m. 
We can’t make any changes after 2:00  

For additional parent resources and 
information please visit our website 
www.sia.warren.k12.in.us 

DISTRICT INFORMATION.                                     

 Community Dialogue at Creston  Inter-
mediate Academy -  3/5—6:30-7:30 

 March 7, 2018 Late Start 

 March 19—April 1st Start of Spring 
Break.  School Reconvenes  April 2nd. 

 

 Summer  Tennis—Ages 5-18 June 11-
July 21, 2018, Cost $75 for the entire 
summer for beginners! Register today!! 

       Indynjtl.org  - 317-429-9965 
 

 Warren Central Free Softball Pitch-
ing Clinic  - Wednesday, 2/21/18 

       6-8pm, WCHS Court #3 
 

 Warren Township Youth Tennis  
       Who: Warren Township students,      
       grades K-8— What: A fun opportunity  
       for students to learn tennis skills and                           
       make new friends  
       When: January 22 - March 14 
       Where: Warren Central High School   
       and Creston Middle School 
       Why: Tennis is a fun, competitive,  
       and lifelong sport. Spend this winter  
       learning and improving your tennis      
       skills!  
        Contact coach Jason Wagner at  
          jwagner@warren.k12.in.us 
 

 Save the date! World Famous Harlem Wiz-
ard are coming April 27, 2018  at WCHS 

 Counselor’s Corner                                                                                                                     
Miss Antoinette Austin, Counselor - 317-532-8858 ext. 8845 

Counseling Department – What’s New?                                                                                                    

This month we are finishing up our 6
th
 Grade King and Queens Group.  Stu-

dents have learned out to use CORE strategies to be successful both with 

positive behaviors and academic endeavors.                                                                 

Student Teachers for Success                                                                                                 

Some of our students have been going down to Sunny Heights Elementary to 

work as teacher helpers.  They have been helping students with reading and 

learning number facts.  One student said she wants to be a teacher.  

Sonny Day Community Center -10502 East 21st St. 

The Warren Township Council of PTAs runs the Sonny Day Community Cen-
ter out of the Highlander Park (old Heather Hills) building located at 10502 E. 
21st Street. Our pantry provides food, toiletries, cleaning products, 
school supplies and gently used clothing to families of Warren Township stu-
dents. We are typically open twice per month.  

 

If your family is in need of assistance, contact the administrators or 
counselors in your school building for more information and a referral 
letter. 
March-April 2018—SDCC Distribution Schedule  
Sat., March 3 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m., Thurs., March 15 - 6:00 to 7:30 pm 

Saturday, April 7 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Thursday, April 19 - 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB 
Hey all, 

We are  wrapping up our basketball league this week 

and we got a win last week!  Congratulations to our 

5th and 6th grade basketball team!  Thank you to our 

talented cheerleaders for cheering them to a victo-

ry! We want to give a special shout out to Lawnri 

Allen, one of our 8th grade members.  He placed 5th 

in the schools wrestling tournament this past 

week... congratulations Lawnri! 

A Word About Head Lice 
 
This can happen to anyone, it's not uncommon. Most head lice are trans-
mitted from head to head contact. Check your children regularly. If head 
lice are found consult a health care provider regarding treatment options. 
Follow package directions and comb out lice and nits thoroughly. While 
this is a time consuming task, it is also very effective at preventing repeat 
cycles. Clean all items that may have been in contact with your child's 
head. (combs, brushes, linens, stuffed animals, coats, etc) Let your chil-
dren's close friends and family know so they can check regularly as well. 
Report all cases to the school nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. If you 
have any questions please call me at 317-532-8800, ext. 8806. 
 

Thank you, 
Sharon Larpenter R.N. 
StonyBrook Middle & Intermediate 

mailto:jwagner@warren.k12.in.us
tel:(317)%20532-8800

